From Vanessa

I have to give my apologies for this meeting, as I’m in Spain all week (work not hols!)

The only thing to say is that we now have potential dates for the recycling event: 12/ 14/ 25/ 26 Feb. These just came in last week from the 2 speakers. I forwarded the email to Martin.

I haven’t had time to check availability of a venue for those dates, and won#t before I go away at the weekend. It would be very helpful if someone else on the Admin group could please do this in my absence, as I think we need to get publicity out. We’d need to confirm with the 2 speakers which date we choose (venue dependent).

Sorry about this, but January has been a truly terrible month for me!

Best wishes

Vanessa

From Peter

Funding sources - which I don't think are relevant to us.

From HTSI January bulletin 

Natural and Cultural Heritage Fund

A new multi-million pound fund to promote the outstanding scenery, wildlife and culture of the Highlands and Islands has opened. The fund will invest in around 10 major new projects. In addition to promoting the nature and culture of the area, this investment aims to create and support jobs, helping communities to sustain local services. The deadline for applications is 22 April.

 ". . the fund is not suitable for applications from . . organisations run entirely by volunteers."

From SCCAN January Community news

The Scottish Government’s Community and Renewable Energy Scheme (CARES) offers a range of financial support to local energy projects  The 4th funding round has just opened - deadline to apply is 25 February 2019. For more info about CARES and how to apply click here.

